
Date: 2025-08-08
First Name: Erika
Last Name: Haynes
Title: Ms
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Austin
State: TX
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
This Republican redistricting effort
is such a political dog and pony show.
I would rather see your special
session going to determine the best
use of the Texas Rainy Day Fund to
help the survivors of the Independence
Day floods and equip the communities
harmed by flood water to rebuild and
prevent future loss of life due to
similar weather events.

The showboating, bullying, and
nonsense regarding redrawing Texas
districts is in poor taste considering
how many Texans are still suffering
and in mourning, and how many of those
people you will be disenfranchising by
refusing to allow fair and sensible
lines to be drawn.

I am disappointed but not surprised
that you are debasing yourselves to
appease the whims of the fascist bully
pedophile in the White House. The
citizens of Texas are better than that
and deserve better from you.

 




